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Distinguished delegates, ladies and gentlemen, 

WWF supports the statement by RiseUp Blue Call to Action coalition and is proud to be a partner in 
this effort. 

We would like to make a few remarks, having listened to discussions in this room: 

• While the Blue Economy has clear potential to provide jobs and growth, technology and 
innovation alone will not make it more sustainable. Let’s ensure that plans to expand the 
Blue Economy recognise the fundamental importance of natural capital, and equitable 
sharing of benefits, if they are to be truly sustainable. The Sustainable Blue Economy Finance 
Principles provide vital guidance to do just that. 
 

• Science and data are important and, as we know, 

https://medium.com/@WWF/the-world-needs-an-ambitious-new-deal-for-nature-people-9a290d0e244a

